
SEATING IS LIMITED!  R.S.V.P. IS REQUIRED! 
You can Early Bird register and secure your reservation now by providing us with your: 
(Full Name and current phone number for each person attending.) And if you provide us with 
an email, we can send an event reminder the day before the event.     
 

Register 1 of 3 Ways:  Deadline for Early Bird Registration is March 12th! 
1)  The preferred method to register is to email so my phone is not jammed with calls.  Email    
      to Pwhite19@kent.edu  Provide your full name and phone number. 
1)  Or you can call 330.845.0948 and leave a message on the voicemail giving the name    
      and the telephone number of each person attending. 
1) If you prefer snail mail, send a note to P.O. Box 395, Lodi, OH 44254 to the attention of 

Phyllis Jadosh.  Again give the name and phone number of all attendees registering. All 
early reservations should be made by March 12, 2024.  Advise us of any allergies! 

This event is hosted by the Wayne County Parkinson’s Network 
On Saturday, April 20, 2024 

12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. (Lunch will be offered) 
The event will be at First Presbyterian Church in Bruch Hall at                                                          

621 College Ave. Wooster, OH 44691 (Across from Discount Drug Mart). 
Join us for lunch and join in the discussion about Parkinson’s.  Hear from those diagnosed  

with (PD) Parkinson’s, hear from caregivers, and from other health professionals who  
will share their knowledge and experiences that they have had when assisting those with                  
Parkinson’s. Our panel will take you through their own personal journeys so that you are 

better prepared to understand your own path as you manage PD.  This Q&A session is  
intended to be informative and meant to shine a light on resources and support in our area.  

By the end of the afternoon you’ll be able to better understand the network of support 
that you have available in Wayne County and in the state of Ohio. 


